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Club	Name	
	

Club	Description	
	

Club	Sponsor(s)	
	

Location	
Arts,	Crafts,	&	Coloring	 Do	you	like	to	color?	Is	it	something	that	you	find	

relaxing	and	fun?	We	do!	We	have	a	variety	of	
markers,	crayons,	colored	pencils,	gel	pens,	etc.	
to	meet	everyone’s	coloring	preferences.	Come	
join	us	for	some	coloring	fun.		Students	also	have	
the	opportunity	to	use	their	creativity	to	design	
many	different	projects,	including	duck	tape	
projects.	

	
C.	Thompson	
Gemmellaro	
	

	
RM	130	

Badminton	Club	 Learn	the	game	of	Badminton	and	compete	
against	your	peers	in	a	backyard	classic.	

Ruocco	
Peterson	

	
Gym	

Coloring	Club	 A	Pleasant	Way	to	Relax	and	More!	
Coloring	makes	you	feel	calmer,	mentally	
clearer,	happier,	and	more	relaxed.		Soo	come	
and	end	your	day	in	a	colorful	way.	
	

Bell	
Sanger-Miller	
Gary	
	

	
RM	137	

Comic	Book	Art	 Are	you	a	comic	book	fan?		Do	you	want	to	learn	
how	to	create	and	design	a	comic?		Then	this	
club	is	for	you!		Better	your	skills	in	computer	
animation	and	design	amazing	comics.	

Gartland	
Hackbarth	

	
RM	135	

Cooking	Club	 Cooking	club-No	bake	cooking	club.		Learn	to	
read	a	recipe	and	follow	the	directions.		You	
will	create	a	cook	book	to	bring	home.			We	
will	be	making	seasonal	treats	to	make	and	
enjoy.		 
	

Kaufmann	
Loeffler	
Mulvey	
Austin	
Hays	

	
	
Cafeteria	

Cool	Math,	&	Math	Extra	
Help	Club	

Want	to	play	a	computer	game?		Kick	back	and	
relax	and	have	some	fun	playing	a	variety	of	
games	on	the	computer.		You	might	even	just	
learn	something	while	you’re	here. 
Get	extra	help	in	math	to	stay	on	top	of	your	
academics.	

Palmgren	
Balch	
	

	
RM	126	

Creative	Writing	Club	 Do	you	love	to	write?		Are	you	good	at	creating	
storylines?		Combine	these	two	skills	together	
and	develop	some	amazing	stories	in	the	
creative	writing	club.	

McDermott	
Stern	
Riley	

	
RM	120	

Environmental	Club		 Wanted:		Green	Thumbs.		If	you	like	planting	and	
learning	about	gardening	this	is	the	club	for	
you.	This	Environmental	Club	will	have	students	
engaged	in	topics	and	projects	that	raise	
awareness	for	environmental	issues.	“UNLESS	
someone	like	you	cares	a	whole	awful	lot,	
nothing	is	going	to	get	better.	It's	not.”	Dr.	Seuss,	
The	Lorax	

Collins	
Cairns	

	
RM	107	
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Location	

FCA	 Student	led	Christian	Club	 Hafliger	
	

	
RM	125	

	
Film	Making	&	Editing	Club	

Enjoy	film	making.		Learn	how	to	film	and	edit	your	
work	to	create	masterpieces.		Your	best	films	and	
commercials	may	even	be	spotlighted	on	the	school	
news.	

Mrs.	Babiarz	
	

Media	Center	

Foreign	Language	Club	 Interested	in	learning	a	Foreign	Language?		Using	
Duolingo,	choose	any	language	you	like.	Ms.	
Andrade	will	conduct	small	groups	on	Spanish,	
Portuguese,	and	French.	

Andrade	
Acosta	

	
RM	119	

Game	Club	 Love	to	play	board	games?		Chess,	Phase	10,	
Battleship,	Checkers,	etc.	Play	a	new	game	each	
club	day	or	play	the	same	game…your	choice.	

Davies	 RM	100	

Harry	Potter	Club	 This	club	will	involve	everything	you	need	to	
earn	an	Outstanding	on	your	O.W.L.S.	We	will	
have	crafts,	trivia	contests,	book/movie	club	
discussions,	quidditch,	and	holiday	banquets.		
Witches/Wizards/Muggles/No-Majs/House-
Elves/Squibs	all	welcome.	

Suraci	
Wiliams	
Jacobsen	

	
RM	103	

Jazz	Club	 You	will	listen	to	jazz	recordings	of	the	“artist	
of	the	day”	and	learn	a	little	bit	of	history	
about	that	artist. 
	

Harvey	 Band	Room	

Karaoke	Club	 Love	to	sing…come	join	us	for	Karaoke	and	sing	
your	hear	away!	

Barrow	 RM	101	

Patriot	Hour	Club	 Can’t	Stay	after	school	to	get	extra	help	or	use	a	
computer	to	complete	schoolwork,	well	this	is	
another	option	to	have	some	quiet	study	time.	

Noack	
Ferraro	

	
RM	116	

Patriot	Unity	Fandom	Club	 Creating	spirit	awareness	for	all	BPMS	student	
activities	and	showing	school	pride.		For	
individuals	with	and	without	intellectual	
disabilities	to	develop	meaningful	relationships,	
help	spread	acceptance,	and	help		
everyone	feel	accepted	and	welcome	in	their	
school.	

Richard	
Abouelenin	

	
RM	124	

Pokemon	Club	 Pokemon	fans,	this	club	is	for	you!	Talk,	trade	
cards,	etc.		

Tonya	Miller	
Darlene	Keller	

RM	121	
	

Prodigy	Club	 The	Prodigy	club	welcomes	all	gamers!		Students	
will	compete	in	a	math	game	called	Prodigy	-	a	
MMORPG	(Massively	Multi-Player	Online	-	Role	
Playing	Game).		Gamers	will	get	to	battle	it	out	
against	each	other	and	level	up!		We	will	have	
tournaments,	and	daily	competitions!		Welcome	

Boham	
Curtis	

	
RM	134	
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all	students	who	love	gaming	and	want	to	
practice	their	math	skills	at	the	same	time!	

	
Club	Name	

	
Club	Description	

	
Club	Sponsor(s)	

	
Location	

Puzzle	Club	 Like	the	challenge	of	putting	a	puzzle	together,	
then	this	club	is	for	you.	

Entwistle		
Caldron	

	
RM	140	

Reading	Club	 Enjoy	Reading?	Want	to	curl	up	with	a	good	
book	or	be	involved	in	book	club	discussions,	
then	this	club	is	for	you.	

Lyle	 	
RM	117	

School	Store	Club	 We	will	be	working	on	practicing	business	tasks	
and	practicing	skills	related	to	careers	in	
business.		
Examples	of	Careers:	Purchasing	Agent,	Sales	
Representative,	Marketing,	Management,	
Inventory	Management.	
Skills:	Communication,	Professional	Dress,	
Transferable	Skills,	Leadership,	Teamwork	
Tasks:	Filling	out	Job	Application,	Writing	a	
Resumes,	Ordering	supplies,	Conduct	an	
Inventory,	Bank	Deposit,	Cash	Drawer	
Reconciliation,	Practicing	for	Job	Interviews,	Etc.		
	

Newton	 	
RM	136	

Science	Club	 Do	you	want	to	know	about	how	the	universe	
works?	Do	you	have	questions	about	science	
that	you	want	answered?	If	you	answered	yes	to	
either	of	those	questions,	then	the	Science	Club	
is	for	you.	Each	meeting	we	will	explore	all	
aspects	of	science	through	research	and	
experiments.	Even	better,	you	as	the	students	
get	to	form	the	curriculum.	Each	week	you	can	
ask	questions	that	we	will	work	together	to	
answer.	The	club	will	be	held	in	room	106	but	we	
will	be	going	outside	for	some	of	our	research.	If	
you	get	excited	about	science,	then	Mr.	Covey’s	
Science	Club	is	for	you.				
	
	

Covey	 	
RM	110	

Shark	Tank	Club	 Love	the	show	Shark	Tank?		Do	you	have	what	it	
takes	to	create	a	unique	invention?		Use	the	
Design	Process	to	become	a	master	inventor	in	
the	Shark	Tank	Club!		Inventions	to	be	advertised	
on	the	school	news.	

Marshall	 	
RM	111	

Soccer	Club	 Enjoy	Soccer?		Want	to	learn	more	about	soccer?		
Join	and	engage	in	friendly	competition.	

Mr.	Babiarz	
	

	
RM	132	
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Sports	&	Fitness	 Find	out	how	fun	exercise	can	be.		Being	active	
keeps	you	feeling	healthy	and	energized.		This	
club	will	allow	for	a	variety	of	sports	&	fitness	to	
stimulate	your	body	&	mind.	

Cline	
Wiest	
Cook	
Magilligan	

Meet	in	PE	
Classroom	
Practice	Football	
Field–	Basketball	
Courts	

Stand-Up	Comedy	Club	 Love	a	good	joke?		Do	you	have	a	passion	for	
comedy?		Then	this	club	is	for	you.		Study	and	
learn	how	to	be	a	stand-up	comedian.	

Hochhauser	 	
RM	104	

Street	Hockey	 Love	sports?		Can’t	find	an	ice	rink	around	to	
play	hockey?		Try	Street	Hockey!	

Moccia	 Meet	at	Tables	in	
Commons	
Tennis	Courts	

SWAT	Club	-	(Students	
Working	Against	Tobacco)	

This	club	makes	you	aware	of	and	know	the	facts	
of	smoking	and	the	negative	actions	it	causes.	
Also,	to	give	students	the	knowledge	of	self-
esteem	and	leadership	qualities.	

Cpl	Hernandez	 	
RM	123	

Technology/Coding	Club	 Love	electronics	&	enjoy	tinkering.		Join	the	
Technology/Coding	club	&	create,	design,	and	
use	your	STEM	skills	to	code	&	build	robots.	

D’Avanzo	 	
RM	131	

Uno	Club	 Love	Uno…then	this	is	the	club	for	you.		
Challenge	your	peers	to	a	game	and	see	just	how	
good	you	are.	

Nelson	
Adeleye	

	
RM	138	

Weightlifting	Club	 Learn	how	to	lift	weights	correctly	to	tone	and	
strengthen	your	body.	

Nehr	
Cox	

	
Gym/Weight	Room	

Zumba	 This	club	is	for	anyone	who	likes	to	use	dance	
as	a	form	of	exercise.	We	will	not	only	be	using	
Zumba	as	a	way	to	get	our	heart	rate	up	for	a	
good	cardio	workout,	but	we	will	also	discuss	
the	importance	of	achieving	a	healthy	life	
style.	 

Presley	 	
Collaboration	Center	
Or	Commons	

	
	
	
	


